
Safe routes to school information sessions

Getting active while getting to high school. Safe routes to school 
information sessions for grade eight students and their parents.

All grade eight students and their parents are invited to an information session 
about active ways to travel to high school. 

Register here to join York Region Transportation Services for a virtual meeting on 
various dates by town or city, April 26 to May 31, 2022. Meetings will include a 
20-minute presentation that introduces students to York Region Transit (YRT) 
and provides pedestrian and cycling safety tips, followed by time for questions 
and answers. Meetings will be hosted on Zoom from 7:30 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. 
 
Taking public transit, walking, or riding a bike to school promotes good health and 
benefits the environment. It can also save time and improve safety by reducing 
the number of cars entering busy school areas. 
 
For further information, email transportation@york.ca or call 1-877-464-9675  
ext. 75000. Follow @YorkRegionGovt on Twitter and Facebook.
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http://yrt.ca
https://www.york.ca/transportation/traffic/traffic-safety-program
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